
Sports  

News 
April 2023  
 

Kings for Gold – Year 5: Hosted by Kingsthorpe College, all of Year 5 attended the day, taking part in various 

activities, giving their very best and coming away with many achievements. The day began with a dance 

performance by Year 7 & 8 students followed by Year 10 Sports Leaders leading the events which had been 

organised by Year 13 Sports Studies students. Many children came away not only a little tired but also 

inspired on their own secondary aspirations! 

 
 

Northampton Saints – Year 2 & Year 5: This 

term we have coaches in P.E. lessons to 

support the children and staff. The sunshine 

was around for these lessons last week and all 

children enjoyed their first taste of Tag Rugby.  
 

Cricket: Before Easter, Northampton 

Steelbacks visited KS2 children.  On the next 

page you will find some information on how to 

participate in more events and join the club 

for all ages. 

National Walking Month: Last Friday, you received a 

letter via Parentmail regarding our events in May. 

Young leaders are visiting Key Stage worships this 

week to explain these events as well. Please refer to 

the letter to see how your child can take part. 



 

 


